
Dear Commissioner 
 
I would like to object to any moves to abolish territorial copyright 
for books in Australia. Territorial copyright protects the books I 
write and without it I am exposed to major threats to my income 
(already below the minimum wage!) and my basic rights as an 
author holding copyright in my work.  
  
The abolition of territorial copyright would expropriate my rights 
to my intellectual property, and I ask that the Productivity 
Commission reject this completely. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Joy Daly 

 


